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SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Attorney General’s Office (AGO) 
Department of Military Affairs (DMA) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Bill 149 amends the maximum age for volunteers with the state defense force making the 
maximum age seventy-five rather than sixty-four. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No fiscal impact.  
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
DMA stated that if the bill is not passed “The State Defense Force will not be able to recruit 
those veterans who wish to continue to make a contribution to the State of NM if they are older 
than 64.” 
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